GARRZY ZARALTHERS April 10, 1987

STATE OF NEW MEX!CO

ENERGY anc MINERALS DEPARTMENT

OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION
-OBBE DISTRICT GFFICE

Petro Lewis Corporation
P.0. Box 30500
Houston, TX 77290

Attn: Terry Holzwarth
Nelda Parker

Re: Warlick A #2-J
Section 8, T21S, RZ7E

Gentlemen:

DHC-641 issued March 24, 1987, authorized the downhole commingling of
the Blinebry, Drinlard and Paddock zones in the above well. The
allowables for these zones had been cancelled due to communication
pending the approval of your authority to commingle in the wellbore.
In order =o get your allowables reinstated, please submit a "special
downhole commingled gas/oil ratio test broken down according to the
percentages established by DHC-641.

I must po'nt out that you will still be required to sudbmit a zone
segregation test on this well since the Penrose Skelly zone is

not authorized to be downhole commingled. Tnis test will be due in
November.

If you have questions, please feel free to contact this office.
Very truly yours,

OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION

Jerry Sexton
Supervisor, District I

ed

cc: Nelda Morgan
Danny Shastid
Petro-Lewis Corp. Box 336, Eunice, NM 88231
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